Falconer Public Library Meeting Minutes

May 26, 2022

The Falconer Public Library Board meeting was called to order at

8:00AM by Vice President, Steve Swanson. Absent was Dr. Patricia Fales.

Brenda Weiler made a motion and Lisa Conti seconded it to accept the secretary’s
report. Motion carried. No Treasurer’s report.

Old Business:

The Band Concert schedule is complete.

Carl (DPW) is getting quotes for a new door. CCLS has informed us that this
would be eligible for a construction grant. Laurie will pursue this.

The library received a grant from CRCF(Falconer Region Foundation) for a
Family Fun Night for $810. This will be held on July 22nd with a rain date of
August 2nd at the FCS football. A Christmas movie will be shown to go along
with the Christmas in July celebration in the Village.

On April 11, 2022 the Ross Grange held a luncheon for area libraries and we
were given a gift of $150.

April and May FCS Art displays were viewed by 250 people.

The summer reading program “Oceans of Possibilities” is set to go. Sign ups will
start on June 24th from 1:00 PM to 2:00 PM with Off the Stick Ice Cream Truck
giving out free ice cream to participants who received coupons when they signed
up.

Story Hour last class was on May 4th with certificates and books given out.

NEW BUSINESS:

$10,000 was received through three grants. Glen Colton is being scheduled for a
performance in Davis Park.
Megan Disbro from CCLS conducted a training on Libby for 13 participants.




A delivery was made to Silver Tree (former Methodist Gardens) of 80 large print
books. This will be done every 2 months.

Our Place (former Selbourne) will be conducted on June 7&09th for six graders
from FCS in the library. On June 14,15 &16th they will meet with the Village
Historian, Brenda Cavallaro.

Book ordering is being done through Amazon rather than BIBS (much cheaper).
Carrie Lyon and Ashley Nelson are doing a Read & Play Time on Saturdays for
children.

The Village of Falconer is having a Falconer Night on July 13th at the Tarr
Skunks Baseball game. Free Admission.

CCLS is sponsoring a Library Road Trip. Participants are given a passport and
are encouraged to visit libraries in the system and have their passport stamped,
which after 6 visits a prize will be given.

Lisa Conti made a motion and Brenda Weiler seconded it to close the meeting at
9:17AM. The next meeting is scheduled for August 18, 2022 at 8:00AM.

Respectfully submitted,
Pam Vanstrom, Secretary




